
Achieving Excellence Together in a Caring Community

Monday 4th March 2024

Dear Parents/carers,

On Tuesday 12th March (Blue and Sapphire) and Wednesday 13th March

(Indigo) we will be taking the children to a local Church to participate in the

Easter Experience. This is a wonderful, immersive experience where the

children watch a reenactment of the Easter Story, with lots of opportunities to

get involved.

The Easter Experience is at North Cheam Baptist Church, Ridge Rd, Sutton SM3

We will be walking there.

No payment is required.

We will be leaving school promptly at 1pm and will be back at school around 3.15

pm.

We would love to have 2 parent volunteers per class to help us on this afternoon.

Please email srankin5@suttonmail.org if you can help.

Thanks for all of your support,

The Year 5 Team
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